PSSC Meeting             November 20, 2012

 

- Tom reported on Music program now in full swing.  Parents were so pleased that Mrs. Adshade could be here for the 6 week period.  They would like to write a second letter to express their pleasure and to request that she be kept on from January - March on a part time basis.  Nancy Boucher will be invited to take in one of our two performances this year.  Parents thought it was wonderful to have concert in am and pm for those parents who work during the day.

 

- Parents were pleased to hear that Intramurals were up and running in the Middle School under the direction of Colleen Barry and manned by teachers as part of their duty schedule.

 

-The Library will be having a student in charge of preparing returned books for scanning.  Our Librarian is so busy seeing classes that she has little to no time to do paper work, ie. put bar codes on new books and enter them into the system.  The hope is that this will provide her with a few extra needed minutes.

 

-Parents were pleased with Guidance being scheduled weekly in classes to present "Bucket Filler Program" to Millerton Students.  All teachers have been encouraged to use this lingo with their classes as a reinforcement.

 

-Synervoice e-mail messages will be up and running soon in addition to voicemails.

 

-Juice Machine in cafeteria is to be stocked soon by Chartwells, who own it.

 

-Terri has volunteered to put Committee meeting minutes on the school website.  Our secretary, Cheryl MacMillan was directed to also send them to Brenda Dunnett at D.O.

 

-PSSC was given copy of Teacher Self Assessment and Goal Sheet.  Tom explained how these worked.  Reminder to teachers that these are due the second week of December.

 

-Walk through forms were also discussed with parents.  These will be done on 1/3 of teachers this year and kept in their teacher files at D.O.

 

Next Meeting will be on Tuesday, December 11th @ 6pm in the Library.

Reminder that any parent or staff member is welcome to attend a PSSC Meeting.

